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Recent Teacher Testimonials

“I love your supplemental sources, and I feel 
that your program could significantly take our 
civics program to the next level and guide us in 
developing an AP U.S. Government class.” 
Teacher in New Richmond, WI 
 
“I came across with the America’s Legacy book 
and I am fascinated by how concise and precise 
this book was written.” 
Teacher in Ewa Beach, HI 
 
“The Student Forum newsletters are a wonderful 
resource. I use them monthly with my students!” 
Teacher in Tuttle, OK 
 
“This is a great program. Thanks for continuing it.” 
Teacher in Sleepy Eye, MI

Reached  

230,000+
students   
across the U.S.

Distributed to 

2,700+
teachers  
in all 50 states 

Supported by 

2,700+ 
small business 
donors

Presence in all 50 states and 
Washington, D.C.  

SGAP is one of the longest serving 
providers of civic education 
resources in the U.S. 

Students receive newsletters 
with voting 
ballots, 
infographics, 
discussion 
questions 
and links 

In 2023, SGAP: “I enjoy your 
newsletters and use 
them extensively on 
days when I need a sub 
or have a shortened 
schedule!” 
Teacher in Howells, NE 
 
“My students and I 
enjoy the content and 
interaction in your 
newsletters.” 
Teacher in New Haven, IN 
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New/Updated SGAP 
Infographics:   

• Presidential Election 
Demographics in the 
21st Century

• Divided Politics in 
America 

• Powers of the President 
• History of Immigration 
• U.S. Preamble and 

Constitution

2024 America’s Legacy 
SGAP recently 
updated our popular 
civic education book, 
America’s Legacy.  
 
The newly edited and 
re-designed book of U.S. 
founding documents 
features updated 
content and engaging 
infographics.

“No other source has come close to satisfying our 
objectives for timely, accurate, balanced, and truly 
bipartisan coverage of what is happening in American 
government and politics today. Thank you for the 
valuable work you do to support our nation’s next 
generation of political minds, governmental leaders, 
and citizens.” 
Teacher in Mount Joy, PA  
 


